COMMITTEES:
SUDICIARY . CHAIRMAN

BANKING AND INSURANCE

December 17, 2014

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor, State of South Carolina
Post Office Box 12267

Columbia, SC 29211

Dear Governor Haley:

It is my pleasure to write in support of H. E. “Ki” Thompson, Jr. for appointment
to the South Carolina Real Estate Appraisers Board. It is my understanding that Mr.
Thompson possesses the necessary knowledge and experience in business to be a
tremendous asset and he will conduct the business of the board with respect and integrity.

Again, it is my great pleasure to offer my recommendation for Mr. Thompson and
hope you will allow him to serve our state on the Real Estate Appraisers Board. Thank you
for giving him your utmost consideration.

With kindest regards. I remain

Sincerely,
&,_) A- /V\«ji;‘.
Larry A. Martin
LAM/cjl

ce: James Burns, Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor
Katie Philpott, Office of the Govemor/



